
 

  

Papermill Bluff Greenway Project 
  
 Project Status (as of March 2012)
 
 
 
 
Project Description:  This project was 
recommended by the Transportation 
Planning Organization (TPO) Technical 
Committee for funding through the local 
share of American Recovery and 
Reinvestment Act (ARRA) funds and 
approved by the TPO Executive Board 
on March 25, 2009. The Papermill Bluff 
Greenway Project connects the 
sidewalk along Papermill Drive at Kirby 
Road to the existing greenway along 
Weisgarber Road. A contract was 
executed between the City of Knoxville 
and APAC-Atlantic, Inc. for the 
construction of the Papermill Bluff 
Greenway Project (TDOT PIN No. 
112687.00). 
 

Papermill Drive at Kirby Road  
Looking West – During Construction  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  April 20, 2010 
Notice to Proceed:  August 30, 2010 
Contract Completion Date:  December 16, 2011 
 
Current Status:  Project is complete. CITY OF KNOXVILLE 

Madeline Rogero, Mayor 
 

 
Current Contract Price:  $713,937  

 Christi Branscom  
Project Designer:  Wilbur Smith Associates Director of Public Works 

 
Construction Contractor:  APAC-Atlantic, Inc.   James R. Hagerman, PE 

 Director of Engineering 
 

City of Knoxville Contact Stephen J. King, PE 

Construction Engineer:  Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 Deputy Director of Engineering 


